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Citizen of the week 
Rosie, Year 6 

Miss Muzyka’s 

 Class 

 

Miss Muzyka’s  

Class 

Miss Large’s 

 Class 

Value Voucher V.I.P 

The children having lunch at the V.I.P table 

with Miss Adamson this week are: 

Jemima & Stevie (Rec), Olivia (Y2),           

Isobelle W (Y4), Emily (Y5) & John (Y6) 

 Well done to all those children who         

received value vouchers this week. 

Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 25th January          - Chess match @Flowery Field  3.30pm 

Saturday 26th January      - Cross Country (Y3-6) @East Cheshire Harriers 9.30am 

Wednesday 30th January - Year 2 SATs Parents meeting @ 2.30pm  

            - Chess match @St. Stephen’s, Droylsden 3.30pm 

Friday 1st February           - Miss Sutton’s class assembly 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Reception/Nursery Applications 
Nursery applications for September 2019 must received at 

the school office by 3pm today (Friday 25th). 
 

Dinner Provision 
If your child would like to change their dinner provision for 
the second half of the Spring term (Feb - Easter half term) 

the deadline for change is next Friday (1st February). 
 

Health & Safety Update - Sickness 
Children must be kept off school for 48 hours from their 

last episode of sickness/diarrhoea. If your child’s          
attendance is below 94%, we will still require doctor’s  
confirmation that your child is poorly, unless they were 

sent home from school.  
 

Out of School Clubs 
For safeguarding purposes, if your child is unable to attend 

a club please let the office know or send a text to  
0161 850 0004.                                              

Tickets for the Valentine’s disco cost 

£2.50 and are available via the app. The 

app will close on February 7th.  

Thank you to all those Year 6 parents & carers who 

were able to attend the SATs evening on Tuesday. The 

information is also available on the Year 6 page of the 

school website for those who were unable to attend. 

Years 3 and 4 look forward to welcoming all those 

parents who have signed up for the ‘come and see’ 

sessions next week. 

The junior inspectors have had their training 

this week in preparation for their school       

inspection next week. 

This weekend is the 40th ‘Big Garden Birdwatch’ which takes place at the end of January each 
year. It takes place over three days(26-28 January 2019), so if you're busy over the weekend 

or perhaps the weather's bad, you have the option of a third day! Joining in with The Big Garden 
Birdwatch is simple and enjoyable, and a great excuse to watch your garden birds. A            

step-by-step guide can be found at: 
 https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/  

We are joining the Real Easter Egg        

campaign this year. See page 3 of Friday 

News for further details about ordering an 

egg. For more details about the eggs visit  

www.realeasteregg.co.uk 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/


 

Keep up with all our sporting news. Follow us: @canonburrowspe 

Please can parents/carers ensure that all children have an appropriate outdoor P.E. kit for the cold  weather. 

This comprises blue or black jogging bottoms, a yellow or white t-shirt, a blue or black jumper and outdoor    

trainers. Please can each item also be named to ensure it can be returned, if it becomes lost. 

Reception are now having      
football skills session with 

Footytotz. This week’s player of 
the week:  

Isaac 

Good luck to Mr. Richardson 
tomorrow, as Mossley AFC 

take on top of the table 
Atherton Collieries. 

Your support would be       
welcome and accompanied 

children (under 16) get in for 
free. 

Our multiplication journey. 

Well done to all these children for achieving their              
certificates. 

Silver 
Jude(Y6) 

Gold 
Jude, Charlie, Khadija, Louis, Alfie L & Okobi 

(Y6) 

Platinum 
Charlie, Khadija & Louis(Y6) 



 
 

 

 
 
 

January 25th 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year, Canon Burrows CE Primary School are excited to be able to join The Real Easter Egg     
Campaign 2019. Out of the 80 million Easter eggs sold in this part of the world every year, The Real 
Easter Egg is the only one which has an Easter story booklet in the box, is made of Fairtrade chocolate 
and makes a donation to charity from its sales. This year, the eggs contain a new design of Easter Story 
Book. 

Please visit http://www.realeasteregg.co.uk/. If you would like to order any eggs, please complete the   
order form below and return to Miss Chapman in the office and make a payment through the school app 
– schoolcomms gateway no later than Thursday, February 28th, 2019. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Miss Fildes 
Headteacher 
         
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

REAL EASTER EGG 2019 ORDER FORM   Please return form to Miss Chapman no later than Thursday      
February 28th, 2019. 

 

Name of child: _______________________________    Teacher:______________________________ 

 
 

  Individual cost No. of eggs Total cost 

Original Real Easter Egg £3.99     

Special Edition Real Easter £9.99     

Dark Real Easter Egg (150g) £5.50     

Total Amount paid on app   

mailto:suzanne.fildes@canonburrows.co.uk
http://www.canonburrows.co.uk/
http://www.realeasteregg.co.uk/

